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JERSEYVILLE - U.S. Customs and Border Patrol intercepted a shipment of 422 
counterfeit Super Bowl rings that were en route from China to Jerseyville, according to 

.a recent press release from U.S. Customs and Border Patrol

Jerseyville Police Chief Brad Blackorby said his department has not been contacted by 
U.S. Customs and Border Patrol or involved in the investigation. As such, they were not 
able to provide any further details about the case at this time.

https://www.cbp.gov/newsroom/local-media-release/st-louis-cbp-intercepts-422-counterfeit-nfl-championship-rings?utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link


According to the release, federal authorities seized the rings earlier this month in St. 
Louis for violating an NFL trademark by depicting the Lombardi Trophy logo.

They displayed no other team names or logos, possibly to allow the buyer to customize 
them before reselling, according to CBP spokesman Steve Bansbach.

More information about this case is available . Stay tuned to  for here Riverbender.com
more details as they become available.
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